From: Lucia

Sent: 27 May 2021 14:48

To: Matthew Dempsey

Cc: BB

Subject: Re: 2021/0971/P - 1 Gladys Road.
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Dear mr Dempsey,

Thank you for your feedback on the plan.

I’'m afraid the additions made to the plan are not substantial and only superficial. All Our comments and request to
deny the plan still stand.

In regards to the new specifications, these are very minor cosmetic remedies to a substantial change of the building
decor which is not in line with the rest of the aesthetic of the buildings facing internal gardens and the back of
households with a visual on the roof terrace proposed.

We vehemently oppose the plan. We will loose peace, property value and decor should the plan go ahead.

Best wishes,
Lucia

On 26 May 2021, at 12:54, Matthew Dempsey <Matthew.Dempsey@camden.gov.uk> wrote:

To whom it may concern.

| am e-mailing you as you have made comment on a planning application ref: 2021/0971/P.
1 Gladys Road

London

NW6 2PU

“Creation of rear roof terrace at 2nd floor level, with new French doors and balustrade.”
The applicant has responded to comments made by adjusting their proposal. Please see
the revised plans attached.

| would be grateful if you could confirm if you have any further comments to make? Should

you wish to uphold or withdraw any prior comment, please advise?

| would like to request any further responses within the next 2 weeks.



If I do not hear from you, your existing comment will be given due consideration when
making any recommendation to approve or refuse the revised scheme.

Should you have any queries, please let me know? Apologies in advance as | know my
phone line is quite poor at the moment.

Kind regards,
Matthew

Matthew Dempsey

Planning Technician
Supporting Communities
London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207 974 3862
Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure
access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or
email.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.

This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or
copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in
error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer. See our new
Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and process the data we hold about you
and residents.
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